
From: Cathie Botelho  
Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2022 2:46 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Cc: cathiebotelho <cathiebotelho@yahoo.ca> 
Subject: GRIDS2/MCR for May 17, 2022 Public Meeting 
 
Good afternoon. 
 
I am writing to show my support for protecting farmland, and the need for a climate resilient, inclusive 
urban neighborhoods in Hamilton. 
The Ford government’s Bill 109 should not apply, as the majority of Hamiltonians have spoken out 
against greater urban sprawl. 
 
Thank you kindly, 
 
Cathie Botelho 
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